Boiling Springs Band Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday - November 19th, 2024

The meeting was opened at 7:00 pm by Dan Gordon, President, |

Handouts at meeting: Meeting Minutes, Financial Summary, Event Calendar

From Dan Gordon: President
e We have had a request from Mr. Scarabino to consider changing the terms of our board.

o If we change the term, we will need to decide if the current board runs from
January through June of 25, or from January through June of 26.
o Potential for the new board and the old board to work together for the Ist 6
months.
Last year the bylaws were updated to remove old information, and to bring them up to
date. If we are audited, the auditors go by our bylaws.
© Once bylaws are approved by the boosters, they then have to go to the
superintendent for approval.
We must reapply for our 501C3 status every year. We have to provide a purpose
statement and financials.

From Mr. Scarabino: Band Director
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Thanks for the help with SA State. Everyone filled in where needed

Very pleased with the new format. Lots of positive feedback.

Vendors were very happy with the turnout.

Our help seems to drop off after marching season. We still need help during the winter
and spring season as well.

Spartanburg parade has been moved from 12/17 to 12/10

Thank you to all of the committee chairs. The help has been greatly appreciated.

Parent volunteers have increased this year. Thank you for all that you have done to help.
We are starting to look for sponsors for next year. Please reach out if you would like to,
or know someone who would like to sponsor our program.

We are looking for someone to be the committee chairperson for sponsorships for 25 - 26
school year.

Winterguard and Jazz Band are in full swing.

The after school schedule for the week after Thanksgiving will be as follows:

Monday - Jazz

Tuesday - Percussion

Thursday - Concert Band

Friday - walking assembly

Saturday - Boiling Springs Parade and Guard practice 1 -2:30 Elite and 2:30 to 4 JV.
Please remind students to take their instruments home over Christmas break to practice
for region band.


https://itunes.apple.com/app/id669911832

® Students interested in going to Disney « there are 7 spots left. The window to sign up will

end this Friday.
o If your student would like to sell candy bars to offset the trip coast, please see Mr.

Stepp.

From Summer Hull: Fundraiser Committee
e  Wings Etc 12/17. We will receive a percentage of sales.
e Christmas gift ideas: Tee shirt bar with Down Home Design. The cost would be $18 a
ticket. 5% would come back to the band.
e Jazz Gala - Working on a location as well as date and time.

From Beth Graves: Governance Committee

The new board members for 2025 will be as follows:
President - Dan Gordon

Ist Vice President - Mindy Cerul

2nd Vice President - Todd Ealey

Treasurer - Valencia Whitfield

Secretary - Summer Hull

Next meeting February 18, 2025
Dan Gordon thanked everyone for coming. Meeting adjourned at 7:54pm.

Meeting minutes submitted by: Mindy Cerul
Number in attendance: 32
Meeting minutes and budget were approved
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